
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kenn or Jose [mailto:kenn.jose@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2014 9:27 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Please save the Buffalo River from CAFOs 
 
I camp the River , but will not spend money to swim in toxic pig waste. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Jose de Arteaga 
2014 31st Place SE 
Washington, DC 20020 
kenn.joae@comcast.net 
 
Sent from my iPad 2 
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